
Anacostia Line Light Rail Corridor Demonstration  
Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority 

 

The Collaborative worked with DMJM/ Harris/ AECOM 
Consulting to plan for the next generation of public transit in 
Washington DC.  This 18-month study explored the concept of 
introducing a third transit mode into the District to bridge gaps 
between the Metrorail subway system and the Metrobus 
system.  This third mode will possibly be surface transit using 
light rail technology.  The system additions are aimed at providing 
a network of efficient, high-quality, high-capacity surface transit 
connecting communities while attracting economic development 
opportunities to neighborhoods throughout the city. 

Our role was to assist in launching an innovative public outreach process by providing graphics for 
publications and community meetings and branding this collaborative process as an opportunity for citizens 
to help shape the District’s transit future.  We actively participated in the assessment of community impacts 
associated with new transit alternatives, including potential opportunities for stimulating community 
development within the corridor. A major challenge in this effort was considering ways in which the District 
could leverage this transit system concept to improve mobility and promote economic and community 
development in the District’s lowest income neighborhoods. 
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